
 
Public Notice – Village of Bald Head Island 

 
 

The Village of Bald Head Island is currently accepting bids for the tropical, 
winter and nor ‘eastern storm seasons through June 30, 2023 for the following 
disaster activated contracts:  
 
1. Vegetative Debris Removal and Disposal and C&D (Construction and 

Demolition) Debris Removal  
 
2. Sand Debris Removal, Sifting and Berm Replacement  
 
3. Dangerous Trees and Hanging Limbs Removal and Disposal  
 
Bidder’s instructions and proposal forms may be obtained from the Village of 
Bald Head Island, Public Services Department, PO Box 3009, 271 Edward 
Teach Extension, Bald Head Island, NC 28461, or by contacting Mr. JP 
McCann, Public Services Director, jpmccann@villagebhi.org.  Documents 
may also be downloaded from the Village of Bald Head’s website at 
http://www.villagebhi.org. 
 
Sealed bids will be addressed to: Village Manager, 106 Lighthouse Wynd, 
Bald Head Island, NC 28461 or by US Mail at PO Box 3009, Bald Head 
Island, NC 28461.  Deadline for submittal of bids will be 1:00PM on 
Thursday, April 1, 2021, at which time the bid opening will be completed by 
Village Staff, tabulated and posted on the Village website.   
 
 
The Village of Bald Head Island reserves the right to reject any or all 
project proposals.  
 
       Daralyn Spivey      
       Village Clerk  
 

                                  Posted:  2-25-21 
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